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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

August 23, 2021 
 

  

WEST COVINA COURTHOUSE ANNOUNCES  
COURTROOM CHANGES 

 

Effective September 7, 2021, Commissioner Lynette Gridiron Winston will be assigned to 

Dept. 3 at the West Covina Courthouse, 1427 W. Covina Pkwy, West Covina. Dept. 3 is a Small 

Claims/Unlawful Detainer court.  

Effective October 1, Commissioner Gridiron Winston will be reassigned to Dept. 2 at the West 

Covina Courthouse, an Unlawful Detainer court.    

Counsel and parties are instructed to indicate the assigned judicial officer and department on the 

first page of all documents submitted for filing to ensure proper departmental assignment, 

calendaring of hearings and document routing.  
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